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Payne, Nancy

From: Rooney, John

Sent: Friday, September 11, 2015 8:31 AM
To: Payne, Nancy

Subject: FW: Alley

See me about preliminary resolution.

John C. Rooney, P.E.

City Engineer

Asst. Commissioner of Public Works
City of Racine

730 Washington Avenue

Racine, Wi 53403

p 262.636.9460

f262.636.9545

From: McCarthy, Terry

Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2015 10:45 PM
To: Rooney, John; Folstrom, Bill

Cc: Yehlen, Mark

Subject: RE: Alley

Hi John. Please arrange for the preliminary resolution and public hearing, based on input from some
of the residents of the 1100 block of Arthur. Could you let me know about when the hearing might
happen?

Terry McCarthy

9th District Alderman, City of Racine

Vice-Chair, Finance and Personnel Committee
262 770 7390

From: McCarthy, Terry

Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2015 10:19 AM
To: Rooney, John; Folstrom, Bill

Cc: Yehlen, Mark

Subject: RE: Alley

Thanks for your help - | will follow up with the residents as to how to proceed.

Terry McCarthy

9th District Alderman, City of Racine

Vice-Chair, Finance and Personnel Committee
262 770 7390

From: Rooney, John

Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2015 10:01 AM
To: Folstrom, Bill; McCarthy, Terry

Cc: Yehlen, Mark

Subject: RE: Alley

A request for a preliminary resolution for a public hearing would be needed.
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John C. Rooney, P.E.

City Engineer

Asst. Commissioner of Public Works
City of Racine

730 Washington Avenue

Racine, W1 53403

p 262.636.9460

f262.636.9545

From: Folstrom, Bill

Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2015 9:59 AM
To: McCarthy, Terry

Cc: Rooney, John; Yehlen, Mark

Subject: RE: Alley

Good Moring Alderman,

I've looked at the alley in question many times and we have also talk to a couple residents on that alley. Today | took
John Rooney through the alley with me and we both agree there is nothing we can do to fix the alley it’s too far gone.
Our recommendation is to reconstruct the alley. Any time and materials put in the alley would be a waste of resources
because it will not solve the problems. | have attached some pictures to give you an idea of how bad the alley is. Any
questions please feel free to contact me. Thanks Bill

From: McCarthy, Terry

Sent: Wednesday, September 09, 2015 8:13 PM
To: Folstrom, Bill

Subject: RE: Alley

Hi Bill. Did you get a chance to look at this alley? Thanks.

Terry McCarthy

9th District Alderman, City of Racine

Vice-Chair, Finance and Personnel Committee
262 770 7390

From: McCarthy, Terry

Sent: Saturday, August 22, 2015 11:47 AM
To: Folstrom, Bill

Subject: Alley

Hi Bill. Could you take a look at 1135 Arthur's alleys? Both the E-W and N-S are pretty rough. Not
sure they can be fixed, but anything you can do. Thanks.

Terry McCarthy
9th District Alderman, City of Racine

Vice-Chair, Finance and Personnel Committee
262 770 7390



